
 
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update Saturday 28.08.21 

 

 
Kia ora koutou 

 

Planning and Organization for Alert Level 3 – Bubble School 

 

As you will be aware New Zealand will remain at COVID Alert Level 4 until midnight on Tuesday 31st 

August when all areas south of Auckland drop to COVID Alert Level 3.  

The Alert Level 3 guidance is that students should continue to work from home. Schools will open only 

for those students whose parents or caregivers need to work away from home and are unable to arrange 

alternative care for their children.  Schools should continue to provide distance learning options for all 

students.  

This means that Koraunui School will remain closed for face-to-face learning but will be open for families 

who have no alternative childcare arrangements for their children while they work away from home. We 

will provide supervision for these students while they complete online learning and work from their hard 

material packs under Level 3 restrictions.  

Key information about Alert Level 3 – Bubble School. 

Our plan is to: 

 

1. Find out how many students are likely to come to Bubble School for supervision under COVID 

Level 3.                                                                                                                                          

Please click the link below and complete form by 2pm Monday 30th August ONLY if you are 

planning on sending your child/children to school during Alert Level 3 

https://forms.office.com/r/2HCKcBQXRd.                                                                                      

We require numbers by this date and time to set staffing levels for Bubble School. 

 

2. Use Wednesday 1st September to clean and prepare part of the school for staff and students 

working in small bubbles under COVID Level 3 restrictions  

 

3. Open Bubble School on Thursday 2nd September for students who need supervision.  

 

4. Continue to provide online learning (and where required hard material packs) for all students. 

Further details will come out from the Ministry of Education on Monday so we will send an update 

regarding Level 3 arrangements late on Monday or on Tuesday. 

 

Please let us know if you require any extra support or food.  There are many organisations who are 

prepared to help, and we may be able to help with this. Most of all please look after yourself and your 

whanau until everything settles down again and we can return to a more normal life. 
 

Ngā mihi nui 

 

Dave Lamont 

Principal 

Koraunui School 

https://forms.office.com/r/2HCKcBQXRd

